
Resolution 2012-12. On Revising the Regulation Concerning Independent Studies 
for Credit. 
 
The Faculty Council resolves: 
 
The academic regulation concerning independent studies for credit found on page 52 of 
the 2012-13 Undergraduate Bulletin is amended as follows: 
 
“Independent Studies for Credit 
 
The University offers a variety of independent study experiences for students. Such 
courses, including directed readings, internships, and research courses for an individual 
student, are offered for academic credit through departments and curricula. Twelve hours 
of graded independent study credit, excluding honors thesis courses, may be counted 
toward graduation., though no No more than six twelve hours may be taken in any one 
semester. Students may participate in formalized programs, or they may make 
individualized contracts for work under the supervision of a member of the permanent 
faculty at the department/curriculum level. For information about independent studies 
courses in their majors, students should consult the director of undergraduate studies in 
their major department or curriculum.” 


